To

The President
Glorious Public School
VPO Gonder (Karnal)

MemoNo. | 7) 0 Q [, Dated:- lj\o\\)r)

Subject:- Regarding Safety Certificate of School Building.

Reference:-  Your office letter No. nil dated 11.9.2017

In this connection, it is submitted that the building has been inspected by Sh.
Gaurav Kumar, SDE P-I Kurnal alongwith Sh. Ravinder Kumar, J.E & Sh. Chaman Lal, J.E.

on dated 11.9.2017 and the building is found structurally safe for living purpose.

W
DA/Nil Executive Engineer,
Provl. Division No. I,

PWD B&R BrLEarnal

This is for your kind information and necessary action.

Endst. No. Dated
Copy forwarded to the SDE P-I Karnal for information and necessary
action w.r.t. his No. 1468 dated 12.9.2017.

DA/Nil Executive Engineer,
Provl. Division No. II,
PWD B&R Br. Karnal




